

May 21, 2020

Dear Students,

Many of you have recently inquired about our Anatomy Prep Course (Anatomy Boot Camp) and our New Student Orientation Programs. Our programs will take place as scheduled. Arkansas Colleges of Health Education constantly monitors the ever-changing COVID19 situation. Any adjustments to our campus safety protocols, programs, courses, and events will always be updated and posted on our COVID19 dashboard and communicated to students.

Safety protocols and appropriate adjustments are being made for the Anatomy Prep Course, New Student Orientation, and the ARCOM White Coat Ceremony. Should any ACHE events be postponed, canceled, or adjusted as a result of guidance provided by local, regional, and national authorities, expedient communication will be sent to all students, faculty, and staff.

We are preparing for the opening of the new academic year based on all the information available to us. While no one can predict what will happen, please know that our paramount concern is the safety of all ACHE students, faculty, staff, and our community.

If you have additional questions regarding our campus safety protocols or our new student programs, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are happy to speak with you as you prepare to transition to ACHE and Fort Smith.

Sincerely,

Kelly DeWitt

Director of Admissions